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PRESS RELEASE 
 
Karl Guha announces he will step down from Van Lanschot Kempen by 
the end of 2021  
 
Amsterdam/’s-Hertogenbosch, the Netherlands, 11 January 2021 

 
Van Lanschot Kempen today announced that Karl Guha has resolved to step down from his 
posts as Chairman of Van Lanschot Kempen’s Statutory and Executive Boards by the end of 
2021. 
 
Karl Guha: “After eight intense years, I think that it is time for the next generation to take 
over and guide this great organisation into the future. In 2013, we embarked together on a 
journey to transform Van Lanschot Kempen into a well-capitalised wealth manager with a 
clear purpose and view of the future. Our transformation is nearly complete; we are today a 
leading, fully integrated wealth management house with a robust capital base. This is the 
right time for both me and the firm to make way for a new chairman.” 
 
Frans Blom, Chairman of the Supervisory Board, added: “We respect Karl’s decision and are 
exceedingly grateful for his contribution, but it is way too early to say our farewells. His 
timely announcement should give us scope to find a suitable successor and ensure a smooth 
transfer.” 
 
 
Media Relations: +31 20 354 45 85; mediarelations@vanlanschotkempen.com 
Investor Relations: +31 20 354 45 90; investorrelations@vanlanschotkempen.com  
 
Elements of this press release contain information about Van Lanschot Kempen NV and/or Van 
Lanschot Kempen Wealth Management NV within the meaning of Article 7(1) to (4) of EU Regulation 
No. 596/2014. 
 
About Van Lanschot Kempen 
Van Lanschot Kempen, a wealth manager operating under the Van Lanschot, Kempen and Evi brand 
names, is active in Private Banking, Asset Management and Merchant Banking, with the aim of 
preserving and creating wealth, in a sustainable way, for both its clients and the society of which it is 
part. Listed at Euronext Amsterdam, Van Lanschot Kempen is the Netherlands’ oldest independent 
financial services company, with a history dating back to 1737. 
 
For more information, visit vanlanschotkempen.com 


